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Special Guidelines for CAAP and LRS Panel Attorneys  
The ACBA strongly encourages all CAAP and LRS Panel Attorneys not to appear in person in Court (or 

at Santa Rita jail) if that attorney has been exposed, risked exposure, tested positive, or has symptoms of 

COVID 19.  Further the ACBA strongly encourages all CAAP and LRS Panel attorneys to complete all 

required paperwork relating to COVID 19 provided by the Court, and to notify the Presiding Judge 

immediately if any such attorney has an exposure, symptom or positive test within 14 days of appearing 

in person in Court. A panel attorney who intentionally violates the provisions of a local, state, or federal 

public health order relating to Covid-19 in the course of their work as an attorney may be subject to 

removal from the CAAP and/or LRS Panels in accordance with the respective programs’ rules for 

removing a member.      
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